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PE Kit 
 

Please make sure your child has the correct PE kit for their PE day(s). 
This can be bought from DJ Uniforms in Bushey High Street. 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
This week we received a Big Thank you from Children in need for the £211.33 we raised last 
year. Children In Need will be coming round again soon and we will be marking it with spotty & 
bright fancy dress and some other events on Friday 19th November 2019. More information 
coming next week.  
 
On Thursday, we buckled up & 3 Blyton took us on a wonderful journey  
through their assembly, where we learnt about the Ancient Greeks,  
our bones, Islam, Spanish and how to grow a plant from a bean. 
 
Staff dressed in yellow for World Mental Health Day to raise 
Awareness, we recognised the International Day of the Girl and 
wrote notes of kindness for each other on Friday. 
 
Our PTA are working hard on preparing for the disco and 
there are many fun events coming up for the children. 
 
Huge congratulations to all the children who were awarded Gold  
Cards this week and to the ones that have been entered into 
 the Diamond Book. 
 
Mrs Aharon & Mrs Goodwin 
 
 

House Points 
Winners: 

 
      Phillimore    

Kindness 
 

We have all written each other  
Notes of kindness today – the 
Fair Field family affirmations 
Were so lovely to read around  
The classes.  
 

 

Healthy snack 
 
Please provide your child with 
a healthy snack for break time  
to boost their energy until lunch. Crisps & 
chocolate do not count! Fruit, breakfast bars, 
bread or carrot sticks, cheese etc are all 
great choices. 

 

 
Spooktacular 

Family Lunch 

Wednesday  

October 30th 

11.30 - 1.30pm 

St Teresa’s Church Hall, 291 Shenley 

Rd. 

Crafts and Activities 
2 Course lunch 

Food to take home. 
Advance booking essential  

by TEXT  only to 07526 084 633 

Or email info@borehamwood.foodbank.org.uk. 

Please note this is a free family event for 

those with children.  

Sponsored by Caritas. 
 

mailto:info@borehamwood.foodbank.org.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fair Field Superstars 

 
3 Walliams Teddy Lauren 

3 Blyton Eve Andrei 

4 Morpurgo Magdelena Reuben 

4 Rowling Georgiana Jayden 

5 Ridley Asher Saul 

5 Pullman Liam Mimi 

6 Rosen Olivia Koray 

6 Blackman Harry Luke 

 
 

Dates for your Diary 
 
7th October     School photos    All 
10th October    Class Assembly     3 Blyton 
14th October    Prospective parents’ morning  Year 2 
16th October     Kidzania      Year 2/5 
17th October     NSPCC Assembly    All 
18th October 6:00 – 7:30pm PTA Spooky School Disco  All  
22nd/23rd October   Parents’ Evenings     All 
24th October    Class Assembly    4 Rowling 
28th October – 1st November Half Term     All  
14th November 7pm   Maths Parent Workshop   All 
13th November    Children In Need £1 dress up  All 
20th December    Non Uniform Day £1   All 
 

New/changed dates are in red 

 
 
 
 
 

The Diamond book   
 

Unveiling the DIAMOND book 
 

As we now have our Gold Cards for child 
The Gold book has had a revamp 

 
 

3 Walliams 
Tyler, Ioana 

4 Morpurgo 
Lyram Hannah, 

Nico, Aidan 

5 Pullman 
Miley, Zoe, Izak 
Harrison, Lewis 

6 Rosen 
Aaron, Lucy 

3 Blyton 
Freddie 

 

4 Rowling 
Willow, Theo,  

Martha, 
Pearson 

5 Ridley 
Harry, Ollie, Luke, 

Milo, Brooke.C 

6 Blackman 
Poppy, Kalindi, 
Tate, Harvey 

 
For one week only! To launch the Diamond Book our first 
pupils to fly high blew bubbles all over the other children to inject 
their energy into them! A mention here for Ollie Stevenson in 3  
Blyon for his input into the idea.    

 
 

You have shown  

GOLD CARD 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

PTA UPDATE 

 

Next Friday 18th October is our 

Spooky Dress Up Disco 6 -7.30pm 

No tickets will be sold on the door 

so buy them now via Gateway. 

Please don’t forget to let us know      

(via Gateway)  if you can help on 

the night as we can’t hold these 

wonderful events without your 

amazing support . 

 

Have you just joined us as a new 

Year 3 parent? If you would like to 

join the PTA please let us know via 

the Facebook page – Fair Field 

Junior School PTA. 

 

Thank you! 

 

 

School Governor 
 

Are you interested in supporting our 

school? Are you interested in the 

running of the school? If you answered 

yes then consider becoming a 

governor at Fair Field. Please contact 

Mrs Goodwin or Mrs Aharon via the 

school office. We look forward to 

hearing from you!  

 

 

Parents Evening 
 
Reminder to parents if you have not 
already, please book your parents 
evening slot. 
Pop into the office, if you are 
having trouble logging in, and Mrs 
Smith or Mrs Naseby can book it 
for you. 
 
 

World Mental Health Day 
 
Staff raised awareness visually on  
Thursday by adding a splash of yellow 
Into their attire – either their clothing  
or accessories. Mrs Goodwin reminded  
children of the importance of talking  
about any worries and that all adults  
are here to listen and support them.  
We extend the same to ALL parents  
& carers. We are always here to help 
& support.  
 

Harvest update

 

Only a few 
jumpers and 
cardigans left 
in small 
sizes. 
Just ~£3 from 
the school 
office. 

Play equipment 
 
Today the children go to see all the new equipment that will be launched on  
Monday. There are balls of all sorts (for playing, football, netball, basketball)  
skipping ropes & more!  

The Fair Field Bake Off 
 

Many thanks for your incredible support and 

stupendous backing helping to make last Friday's 

Great Fair Field Bake Off such a cracking success. 

We raised and incredible £193 in a whirlwind 30 

minutes!!! 

Congratulations to the worthy winners and all the 

budding bakers who entered the competition.  
 

£3 


